Track and Field 2018

Where: Bear Creek Park, Surrey
When: May 3, 2018
Time: 6:30 – 4:00 (approx.)
______________________________________________
As we approach the date of the track meet, we wanted to send out some further information on plans for departure, etc. We will be taking the bus to the park. Due to the amount of time needed to get there, traffic and early start time, we will be leaving the school at 6:30. We will be arriving back at approx. 4:00 depending on traffic. 
Students should have the following items to take with them:
· Sunscreen
· Hat
· Water bottle 
· Lunch
· Money for canteen (optional)
· Phys. Ed uniform (changed into before we go)
· Rain equipment (depending on weather)
· Proper footwear
· Something to do on the bus. Just a reminder that no electronics are allowed on the bus.
This should be a fun event and we are looking forward to the students having a day full of fun and exercise! 
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